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25th March 2020 
 
Dear Families 
 
I hope that you are adjusting to, and coping with the significant changes to our lives which are now with us.  I 
hope that we have been able to provide reassuring responses when you have tried to contact us for support, 
advice, or answers to particular issues in the past few days.  I also hope that you are managing to work out some 
kind of new routine at home.  This will be more difficult for some households, and is likely to change over time, as 
all families deal with different circumstances.  Try to go with what works for your household over the coming 
weeks, and adopt new routines which work for your family. 
 
We will seek feedback from you at the end of the week to help us adapt what we are doing, and to provide the 
best possible support and guidance we are able to provide to families whilst school is closed.  Please do share 
your feedback and thoughts with us should you wish to.  We wish to keep in regular contact, and provide the 
right reassurances and support.  Equally, do not hesitate to make contact with either me directly, or specific 
members of staff with particular queries or questions specific to you.  All staff email addresses are listed on the 
school website at https://haileyburyturnford.com/contact-us/staff/ 
 
It has been hugely uplifting to see such a positive response from students throughout this week, with lots of work 
sent to teachers.  We have plans to share examples of our students’ work, and we have done this using our 
Twitter feed this week.   
 
We are focusing on up to the Easter break at present.  As we move in the summer term, we will continue to adapt 
the ways we are working to ensure we are providing the best support should there be a long closure 
period.  Most importantly at present, we must all follow the government advice to ensure we all stay safe: to stay 
at home, protect the NHS and save lives, to remain positive, and have faith in ourselves and communities that we 
will get through this health emergency.   
 
My very best wishes. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

Robin Newman 
Principal 
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